Northridge High School Dance Guest Policy (Updated OCT-2018)

A guest may be invited to each dance. Northridge High students may sponsor only ONE guest.
No junior high students or guests 21 or older.

Guests without a valid picture ID will not be admitted.

“Stomps” and Senior Cotillion are for Northridge High students only.

Guests who have been suspended, expelled, or placed at an alternative school due to safe school
violations within the past three calendar years WILL NOT be admitted.

Guests who are currently suspended from their boundary school will not be admitted.

A person misrepresenting themselves or providing false information may be charged with
trespassing and will be dismissed from participating in the dance.

No refunds will be issued when a student is removed or dismissed from a dance.



